
Year 5 Home Learning; Music 

Dear Year Five, 

I am so sorry you are having to be at home at the moment.  I missed teaching you 

today.  Here are a few activities I thought you might like to do at home. 

Do you remember last week’s lesson, where we were writing down some positive words 

and creating rhythms from them?  We chose words to help people feel better and to 

keep them going during this challenging time of dealing with Covid-19.  These were some 

of the ideas I shared with you; 

Keep on going, never give up 

Stay strong, let’s be positive. 

Can you create some of your own sentences or phrases that we could make rhythms 

from? 

_________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________ 

You could even try to write out some of the rhythms of the words if you would like a 

challenge ☺ 

Now for some reading of rhythms.  Can you match up the rhythm name with the correct 

symbol by drawing a line from the left column to the right? 

Ti ti 
 

Ta 

 
Shush shush 

 
Ta- a  

 
Shush 

 
If you would like to learn a fun song from Ghana go to YouTube and type in ‘Senua De 

Dende NYCOS. 

 

Have fun, have a good half term and I look forward to seeing you soon ☺ 


